REVISED 8-23-2023

Kiwanis International Youth Protection Policies and Guidelines

CNH District Suggested Compliance Actions

As many of you are aware, Kiwanis International recently redesigned their web site. By doing that, they rendered all

previous links and/or QR code references useless. The links that were sent to you in late July and early August, which

attempted to simplify your clubs Annual Youth Protection training compliance, were also rendered useless.

After some discussion and maneuvering, we have been able to reestablish the links for the training, both for the narrated
slide presentation (24-minute video) and the 2-page Youth Protection Policies and Procedures document. These links will
be managed locally and should not be impacted by any changes within Kiwanis International.

Please understand that all previous links and/or QR codes that we may have sent you are no longer active. Delete them
and replace them with the links below.

You are strongly encouraged to give these updated links wide distribution within your respective divisions. The previously

suggested procedures of having your clubs conduct their required Annual Youth Protection Training are still valid.

1.

Have your clubs watch the video at a special meeting and provide everyone with a copy of the Policies &
Procedures document.

Send the video link to all members who did not attend the original meeting, along with a copy of the Policies &
Procedures document.

Be sure your Club Secretary checks the box in the monthly report, indicating that the club has provided the
required training.

Keep a copy of the meeting minutes and/or monthly report in your club files.

Be sure everyone schedules this annual training for 2024 and beyond.

Current & Active Links For Youth Protection Training

Non-Narrated PDF Slide Presentation — https://bit.ly/3XP2Pp1

Narrated PDF Slide Presentation — https://bit.ly/30nkOkX

Youth Protection Policy & Procedures Document - https://tinyurl.com/YP-Policy-Procedure-10-2022

Please direct any questions or concerns to your Lieutenant Governor and or to David Hillman, District Youth
Protection Manager (2022-23) or Brian Dalquist, District Youth Protection Manager (2023-24).

| apologize for any confusion all of this might have caused, and thanks for being such Great Kiwanians.
David Hillman, District Youth Protection Manager (2022-23)
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